EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
~ MOSCOW, RUSSIAN FEDERATION

PUBLIC ADVISORY
(26 October 2016)

LIST OF HOLIDAYS

The Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines in Moscow wishes to inform
Filipinos in Russia, Armenia, Belarus, Kazakhstan and Ukraine, and the general
public that, in observance of the Philippine and Russian holidays, the Embassy is
closed on the following dates:

Date HOLIDAY
31 October 2016 | Additional non-working day (Philippines)

4 November 2016 Unity Day (Russia)

For emergency assistance, please call the Embassy hotline number at +7 (906)
738-2538.

Please be guided accordingly.

Maraming Salamat po!
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